STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

Ms. Rebecca Giles August 7, 2013
Regulatory Case Administrator

San Diego Gas & Electric
Southern California Gas Company

(via email: RGiles@semprautilities.com)

Subject: San Diego Gas & Electric Company — Master Special Use Permit and Permit to
Construct Power Line Replacement Projects, Amended PTC Application No.
12-10-009—Completeness Review

Dear Ms. Giles:

The Energy Division of the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has completed its review of San
Diego Gas & Electric’s Application (A.12-10-009) for a Permit to Construct the Master Special Use Permit -
Power Line Replacement Projects submitted on October 17, 2012 and amended on June 26, 2013. The
CPUC’s Information and Criteria List and working Draft Preliminary Environmental Assessment (PEA)
Checklist for Transmission Line and Substation Projects were used as a basis for evaluating completeness
and ensuring that sufficient information is available so that the CPUC can conduct environmental analysis
required by the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The CPUC has determined the subject
Application contains sufficient information to satisfy these requirements and can be deemed complete.

Please note that this determination has been made with the understanding that the CPUC may request
additional data, as necessary, to review and analyze the environmental effects of the proposed project in
accordance with CEQA requirements.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 415.703.1966 or lob@cpuc.ca.

Sincerely,
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Lisa Orsaba. Project Manager =y

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Ce: Tim Knowd, SDG&E (TKnowd@semprautilities.con)
Robert Hawkins, US Forest Service (rhhawkins@fs.fed.us)
Debbie Hobbs, US Forest Service (dshobbs@fs.fed.us)
John Porteous, Dudek (jporteous@dudek.com)



